
Greenfield Fire Department 
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes

November 4, 2019 
18:30 pm

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 19 Tyler St. Cyr
X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 Mike Hoiriis X 20 Ariel Temple

X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 12 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. X 21 Denis Filipetti
X 4 Michael Borden, Capt. X 13 Moto Maguire X 22  Brian Ross EXP
X 5 Tod Bryer X 14 Dave Martin, EMD X 23  Caden Cilley EXP
X 6 Karen Day, DEMD X 15 Scott Martin X 24  James Powell EXP
X 7 Aaron Graham X 16 Rick McQuade, Chief 25   

X 8 Louise Gryval H.R. X 17 Eric Sheldon 26
X 9   David Hall, Chief X 18 David Simmons, Capt. 27

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:39

 ATTENDANCE: See list above. 

 NEW APPLICANTS:  Laura Kostenblack and Nate Patterson

 APPARATUS REPORTS: 

 13 Rescue 1:  In service - 
 13 Rescue 2:  In service  - 
 13 Engine 3:   In service - 
 13 Tanker 1:   In service  - headlights need to be adjusted
 13 Ladder 1:   In service – hydraulic leaking on one side, 2 lights are about to be installed
 13 Brush 1:     In service - 
 13 Boat 1:       In service – 
 13 Boat 2:       In service
 All State Inspections Complete

 TRAINING:
 1 Nov 12th Rescue Training: TBD
 2 Nov 19th Fire Training: Possible Dean Erickson
 3 Nov 26nd Fire Training: Truck Check
 The Florian Cross will get done – Chief Hall will transport it for us.

 GRANT STATUS: Captain Batty is going to a FEMA Class for a SCBA grant. 
 Firematic, Scott, and Drager have been contacted to show the new airpacks and their options on December 5 th 

at 6:30.

 FORESTRY: Tabled

 OLD BUSINESS: We still have the Red Cross sign. Everyone agreed that we would like to do another blood 
drive. Tod will try to arrange it.

 NEW BUSINESS:
 EMD Martin – Plowshare has to do a yearly mass casualty drill as a requirement of their license. We could 

partner with them sometime next year. They will be here on November 12th at 10am to talk with us about it.
 Open House was a success – We got good comments from the public.
 Halloween for Kids was a great event.
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 Alarms at CMRC – The group homes used to silence their alarms so we didn't get them. They aren't no so we 
will be seeing a few more calls.

 There is some confusion on box alarm locations at CMRC. We should be getting a list tomorrow.
 Chief McQuade - We had a good fire training at the library. Chief Hall helped with that too. This opened the 

lines of communication with them.
 Fire Prevention – The school brought all 90 kids to the station. The Explorers helped with the program. Thank 

you, Explorers!
 Chief McQuade – next year, the insurance for the Explorers will be coming out of our budget so that they don't

have to pay for it individually. We will need a check for this by December 7th.
 Discussed having the Explorers come to our meetings and to calls to begin doing the work of the department. 

Capt. Batty said that the Explorers must have their own separate meetings as well.
 We have new radios in the radio room – some are still being tested. Chief McDonald has some radios for us at 

no charge.
 Annual Christmas Party and Dinner at Plowshare will be on December 6th at 6pm
 Run totals for the month are at 23
 The Explorers will be taking over washing the trucks.
 Thanks go to EMD Martin and Capt. Simmons for cleaning the trap in the bay.

 DINNER NEXT MONTH: Chief Hall
 NEXT MEETING: December 2, 2019 (postponed to December 9th due to storm)
 MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:39

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, DEMD


